
Circulation Users Group 
Wednesday, October 16, 2019 

9:30 – 12:00 pm 
RAILS Burr Ridge 

125 Tower Drive, Burr Ridge, IL 60527 
 

AGENDA 

1.  Introductions 
2. For libraries that do not store their DVD discs out in the stacks, how do you store them 

out of patron reach?  What methods have worked for you?  What doesn’t work? – Sarah 
Marshall, Midlothian PL 

3. Sticky receipts transit labels are not neatly coming off the covers of magazines, causing 
damage to cover art.  – Brittany H Smith, Westmont PL 

4. Do libraries still notify another library that their patron has moved?  Do most libraries 
practice this courtesy since we no longer can send the notices via the bins?  My staff 
does make the effort to notify via fax, however many libraries do not make their fax 
numbers easy to find.  Just wondering if the practice is still worth the bother. – Liz Wald, 
Chicago Ridge PL 

5. BCA Report for deleted items removed through the Custom Longoverdue Report – 
Vickie Totton, SWAN 

6. Information sharing:  CPL is now a fine free library! 
7. Other questions? 

 

 

Upcoming Meetings: 

February 19, 2020 

April 15, 2020 

June 17, 2020 

October 21, 2020 
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